Good afternoon everyone, 

This evening’s daily message comes to you from the Special Services Monitoring team. They have been hosting daily Zoom calls for educators and today’s meeting is highlighted below.

On Friday, May 1, 2020, Special Services had the opportunity to host Bear Shea, LCSW and Mental Health/School Counselor Specialist from Office of School and Student Supports during their daily office hours.  Bear’s presentation touched on Tele-Education safety basics, including possible pitfalls and other considerations. Many of you have asked for the slide show Bear presented. We have included it in this email.

Also, please review this amazing resource on stress and coping, developed by the CDC.  I urge all of you to link this to your websites if possible to support families in conceptualizing some of the things they may be experiencing.

We hope you have a great weekend!

